

Harvey Savage Jr. Executive Director

Board of Directors

Erica Parish President

Jeffrey Sweich Vice-President

John Rich Secretary

Mario Goveia Treasurer

Tisha Lee

John Savage

Mary Lou Leonard

Jacquelyn Jones, Ph.D

Sue Ellen Wright

12-16-14

Dear Salisbury Quarry Homeowners Association,

On behalf of the Board of Directors and staff, I would like to thank you for your generous donation of \$107 plus two 25 gift certificates to the MLK Center Kitchen for Poor.

Through the support of individuals like you, the Kitchen is able to continue to provide warm meals to families, children and seniors. Basic needs are essential for our clients to be able to move up and out of poverty with in our community.

Thank you for your generosity and support of the MLK Kitchen for the Poor and its mission. It's your donation that ensures our reputation of feeding the poor and eliminating hunger in the central city.

Very Truly Yours,

Harvey Savage Jr.

MLK Kitchen for the Poor

Executive Director

This letter will serve as receipt of your donation. Tax ID #34-1053690